
TO:    MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 

 

FROM:   BRENDA VOSHALIKE, DIRECTOR 

                CANNON FALLS AMBULANCE 

 

SUBJECT:   MUTUAL AID AGREEMENT WITH RED WING FIRE DEPARTMENT  

                        AMBULANCE 

 

DATE:   JULY 1, 2014 

 

BACKGROUND 

 

Per Minnesota State Statutes 144E.101, ambulance services licensed in the state of Minnesota 

“… shall have a written agreement with at least one neighboring licensed ambulance service for 

the preplanned and organized response of emergency medical services, and other emergency 

personnel and equipment, to request for assistance in an emergency when local ambulance 

transport resources have been expended.  The response is predicated upon formal agreements 

among participating ambulance services.  A copy of each mutual aid agreement shall be 

maintained in the files of the licensee.”  It is recommended that mutual aid agreements be 

updated at the time either signatory changes.  Due to the change in City Administrators, Cannon 

Falls requested this update with Red Wing.  The Red Wing City Council approved the agreement 

at their Council Meeting on June 9th. 

 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION 

 

Recommend that the council approve the mutual aid agreement between the Cannon Falls 

Ambulance Service and the Red Wing Fire Department Ambulance Service. 

 

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 

 

Request a motion to approve the ambulance service mutual aid agreement between the Cannon 

Falls Ambulance Service and the Red Wing Fire Department Ambulance Service. 












